
 

 

Update: Water disruption in Kimberley 
 

As Kimberley-based members are aware, the Kimberley Municipality announced that water supply will be 

disrupted on 24 and 25 June 2021. Members are advised that the PSA Provincial Office in Kimberley will 

be functioning from 07:30 until 13:00 on both days owing to water disruptions. However, services will still 

be available and members can contact the following officials: 

 

• Russle Bindeman - 082 883 7563 

• Eugene Louw - 076 289 2849 

• Steve Ledibane - 082 886 3504 

 

Members are further advised to report to the PSA incidents where the employer fails to provide water for 

bathrooms and drinking for a speedy intervention. The PSA continues to advise members not to enter 

workplaces that put their health and safety in danger. Members are further advised to wear masks, 

maintain social distance, wash hands with soap, sanitise and ensure that screening protocols are 

observed at their workplaces. For more information, contact the PSA Provincial Office on (053) 839 1000. 
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